
Association for Women in Mathematics 
AWM Student Chapter 

invites you to our 

Snowflake Workshop: 
Mathematics of Fractals 

Date: Thursday, December 4th 

Time: 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

Place: LCB 219 

Vira Babenko 
University of Utah 

Abstract: A fractal is a natural phenomenon that exhibits a repeating 
pattern that displays at every scale. They are found in places as small 
as a cell membrane and those as large as the solar system. Winter 
holidays are just around the corner, and what can be a better way to 
welcome them than crafting 3D snowflake-fractals and watching a 
great documentary “Hunting The Hidden Dimension” (Nova 2008).       
 
        

 

Contact info: babenko@math.utah.edu Like us on Facebook:  www.facebook.com/UofUAWM 

Web page: http://www.math.utah.edu/awmchapter/ 

The Association for Women in Mathematics is an organization dedicated to encouraging women and girls to 
study and have active careers in the mathematical sciences, and to promote equal opportunity and the equal 

treatment of women and girls in the mathematical sciences. 
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